
 
 

 

Good Morning 

 

 We at Communities in Bloom Ontario would like to invite your community to participate in 

Communities in Bloom in 2022.  

 

You will learn about the economic, social and environmental benefits of participation, best 

practices information, how to make your community more appealing to residents and visitors, 

and to encourage conservation and sustainability of your Green spaces. 

Please visit our new Web site at https://cibontario.ca/ 

To find information on our latest events, contests and affiliations to help promote your 

community  and registration information for 2022.      

I look forward to hearing from you. 

   

Martin Quinn 

Coordinator 

Ontario CIB 

276 Martha St. 

Goderich, ON 

N7A4N1 

cell 519-441-3499 

quinn@hurontel.on.ca 

 

 

 


